NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
CITY OF DANA POINT
YOUTH BOARD

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Youth Board of the City of
Dana Point scheduled for April 20, 2023, has been cancelled.

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE YOUTH
BOARD WILL BE HELD ON May 18, 2023.

Dated this 13th day of April, 2023.

STATE OF CALIFORNIA )
COUNTY OF ORANGE ) SS AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING
CITY OF DANAPOINT )

I, Melissa Muraira, Recreation Supervisor |l of the City of Dana Point, do hereby certify
that a copy of the foregoing cancellation was posted at Dana Point City Hall, the Dana
Point Post Office, and the Capistrano Beach Post Office, and Dana Point Library by
Thursday, April 13, 2023, at 5:30 p.m.

Melissh Muraira, Supervisor Il h
Recreation Division




